
From: Goeas, Michael 
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 8:51 AM 
To: senkeithagaran@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Cc: senshimabukuro@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Subject: OBJECTION TO SENATE BILL 497 

Aloha Senators, 

lATf TESTIMONY 

As a SHOPO member, I strongly urge you to help me kill Senate Bill 497 and keep the police exemption in place from 
releasing names of officers named in misconduct or disciplinary actions by the department. This is because I am a police 
officer and have been for over 20 years and we should not have our names put out for the general public to see because 
we had some disciplinary actions taken. If we were to have major disciplinary actions taken against us then it would 
probably make the news (headlines) anyway so the list would likely be redundant. I agree in Chief Kealoha's vision of 
being transparent to the public, but, some things do not necessarily need to be made public .... unless it could have a 
dramatic impact on public safety, and in this particular case I don't think it does. 

Mahalo, 

Sgt. Mike Goeas 
-Shopo Member Since 1994 .. 
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From: Wi lliams, Violet L 

Sent: Friday, Februa ry 27, 2015 3:28 AM 

To: Sen. Gilbert Keith -Agaran 

Subject: Senate Bill 497 

Good Morning Sir, 

LA E fESTI O 

My name is Violet Williams and I am a 9 year veteran police officer with the Honolulu Police 
Department. I humbly ask that you vote against the Senate Bill 497 because unlike many other 
City & County of Honolulu workers, who are exempt from having their names, the disciplinary 
actions and charges aginst them in administrative cases made public. I, as a public servant hope 
that you see there is no good in making police officers name public for our safety and our family. 
Again, I ask that you vote against Bill 497. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 
Violet Williams 



LAfF TE Tl 0 y 

From: "Faumuina, Joseph V" 
Date: February 27, 2015 at 9:05:26 AM HST 
To: "'senkeithagaran@capitol.hawaii.gov"' <senkeithagaran@capitol.hawaii.gov> 
Subject: Kill the Bill Please. 

To Whom It May Concern:, 

My name is Joseph Faumuina. I am an Officer in the Honolulu Police Department and I 
strongly urge you to kill the bill or continue it. We Officers are individuals just like everyone 
else and we value our privacy. We are held to a higher standard just like you are Sir. 
Please understand. 

Thank you, 

MPO Joseph Faumuina 
Honolulu Police Department 



From: John Asing 
Date: February 27, 2015 at 8:08:20 AM HST 
To: <senkeithagaran@capitol.hawaii.gov> 
Subject: Bill 497 

Tr TE TIA 0 y 

Sir i am humbly requsting that you do not support Bill 497. Mahalo plenty. 

Sent on a Sprint Samsung Galaxy Note® 3 



From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 

$8497 

mailjnglist@capjtol.hawaji gov 
JQLiestimony 

*Submitted testimony for SB497 on Feb 27, 2015 09:05AM* 
Friday, February 27, 2015 5:33:26 PM 

Submitted on: 2/27/2015 

LATF TE 'TIMONY 

Testimony for JDL on Feb 27, 2015 09:05AM in Conference Room 016 

Testifier Present at 
Submitted By Organization Position Hearing 

Edward Stankos ll~ __ l_nd_iv_id_u_a_I -~ll~ __ O_p_po_s_e_~ll No 

Comments: 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, 
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or 
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 


